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The categorization of History as a humanities at UAA, and as a social science at UAF, and its 
effect on transfer credit between the three universities was discussed at length.  Depending upon 
how one reads the UA regulation, it can actually fit into either category.  The History 
Department is opposed to their courses being classified as humanities courses. 

Jennie will meet with the Core Review Committee tomorrow and discuss the draft course 
approval guide and their role in the process of implementation.  After that, she’ll be able to share 
the guide with the departments.  



The committee recapped the concerns that had been mentioned last semester, particularly 
concerning the long absences of students due to traveling great distances to competitions.  Dani 
Sheppard will be invited to a future meeting to answer questions.  Charlie Hill was also 
mentioned as someone who knows the NCAA rules.  After meeting with them, the committee 
can decide upon any potential actions for the Senate to consider. 

The Library Sciences discussion is coming up.  Representatives from the Library will attend the 
March 30 meeting. 


